Pursuant to the Massachusetts Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §§ 18-25, notice is hereby
given of a meeting of the MANUFACTURED HOME COMMISSION

Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 6, Section 108, establishes the Manufactured Homes
Commission. It is the mission of the Manufactured Homes Commission to provide prompt,

impartial service to all parties affected by or concerned with matters pertaining to
manufactured housing communities, to the maximum extent permitted by law.

PUBLIC NOTICE
COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

MANUFACTURED HOME COMMISSION QUARTERLY MEETING

Tuesday, January 16, 2024
10:30 AM to 1:00 PM

IN PERSON OPTION:

Taunton City Hall (Council Chambers—2"! floor)
15 Summer Street
Taunton, MA 02780

There is free parking behind City Hall. If the lot is full, there is a pay lot at the corner of
Union and Church Streets which is about a block away from City Hall.

REMOTE PARTICIPATION OPTIONS:

To attend the meeting through video access, please join the meeting by clicking on the following
link: Click here to join the meeting

To attend the meeting through audio access only, please join the meeting by dialing:
Phone Number: 1-857-327-9245

Conference ID: 796 950 364#
Passcode: WUS8pc5

This meeting is open to the public. All persons having business to be brought
before the Commission are invited to participate either in person or remotely.


https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODdmYTJkYzgtNGYyNi00MTAzLTgwNWItZGMxMWExZmQ4MjRi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223e861d16-48b7-4a0e-9806-8c04d81b7b2a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22c5f77220-35c8-4b66-83be-e1c70af29bd5%22%7d

Commissioners:

Ethan Mascoop, Chair Sandy Overlock, Commissioner
Jeffrey Hallahan, Vice-Chair Dan Less, Ex Officio
Tracy Sharkey Commissioner Tyler Newhall, Ex Officio

Pursuant Chapter 2, of the Acts of 2023, suspending certain requirements of the Open Meeting Law, this
meeting of the Manufactured Home Commission will be conducted through a combination of in person and
remote participation as noted above to ensure that the public can adequately access the meeting in real time.

For further information contact: Chris Jee, EOHLC

christopher.jee@mass.gov
617-573-1313

For reasonable accommodations regarding this meeting, please contact 617-573-1102.

Please contact the Massachusetts Executive office of Housing and Livable Communities at (617)
5731100 for free language assistance.

Favor de comunicarse con la Oficina Ejecutiva de Vivienda y Comunidades Habitables
(Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities (EOHLC)) de Massachusetts en (617)
573-1100 para ayuda gratis con el idioma.

Entre em contato com o Escritorio Executivo de Habitacdo e Comunidades Habitaveis (Executive
Office of Housing and Livable Communities (EOHLC)) de Massachusetts no nimero (617) 573-
1100 para obter assisténcia gratuita com o idioma.

Tanpri kontakte Biwo Lojman ak Kominote alimanté (Executive Office of Housing and Livable
Communities (EOHLC)) Masachousét la nan (617) 573-1100 pou asistans gratis nan lang.

MR IERERTINESENEEE) > BRI T XL B g e N EREE T
XHLTT 77\ ZE (The Massachusetts Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities
(EOHLCQ)),Hr2% 5 (617) 573-1100,

CBSDKUTECH C COTPYAHUKOM HcnonuurensHoe YHOPpaBJICHUC X XUJIUIITHOTO CTPOUTCIILCTBA U
npuroaHsIx s xku3Hu coobmects (Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities
(EOHLC)) Maccauycetc Ha mpeaAMeT oKa3zaHHs 0ECIUIaTHOM MOMOIIIH IO MEePEeBOY Ha
WHOCTpaHHbIN 361K, ((617) 573-1100)

UESHSSIHNAHSIZISUNAYS SHUSIUNIS WS INIWUSUSSUS
SHUNHYS 2 UGIAISY(Massachusetts Executive Office of Housing and Livable
Communities (EOHLC)) Biti3: (617) 573-1100 12 8]SSUSHSW RAWS AL BY


mailto:christopher.jee@mass.gov

Vui long lién Vian phong diéu hanh vé nha & va cong ddng dang sdng (Executive Office of
Housing and Livable Communities (EOHLC)) Massachusetts tai (617) 573-1100 d€ dugc ho trg
ngon ngtr mien phi.

On January 11, 2024 this notice was posted at EOHLC Open Meeting Notices:
https://www.mass.gov/service-details/dhcd-open-meeting-notices
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